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Last week, the Reception children started to
learn about Shrove Tuesday, and why some
people have pancakes to celebrate.

This week, the children made pancakes!
They read the recipe, mixed the ingredients
and picked their own toppings! The children
were great at ‘giving it a go’ and tasting,
even if they were a bit nervous!
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In nursery this week, we have been
making moon and star sun catchers as
part of our learning about Ramadan and
Eid.

The children used their fine motor skills
to cut or rip the tissue paper into small
pieces and stick it to their shapes.
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Pancakes in Reception!


